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The Grand Canyon Airport is the only 
state owned airport in Arizona. It 
opened for operation in October 1965 
and is situated on the grounds of the 
original airport that opened in 1925.

Located in Tusayan AZ, the airport is 
just two miles from the Grand Canyon 
National Park entrance and sits seven 
miles from the South Rim.

December of every year since 1995 the 
Grand Canyon Airport becomes the 
temporary FBO for Operation Supai.

The Marine Medium Helicopter 
Squadron 764(HMM-764) out of 
Edwards Air Force Base in California, 
teams up with the local Marine Toys 
for Tots program and St. Mary’s Food 
Bank based in Flagstaff.

They deliver over 150 bags of toys 
and 100 boxes of food and turkeys to 
the remote Havasupai Tribe.

Airport Frequencies 
119.0 Canyon Tower
121.9 Canyon Ground
122.95 Unicom
124.3 ATIS
Fuel service 928-638-7117

Airport Management 928-638-2446

Be sure to visit azdot.gov/about/
grandcanyonairport/overview   for 
more information on this wonderful 
gem of an airport.
—————-End———————-
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SPECIAL POINTS  
OF INTEREST
 	 Annual renewal notices for 	

2015 aircraft registration 
have been sent.

 	 To avoid penalty and late 
fees, the payment must be 
received or postmarked by 
February 28.

 	 On or after March 1, the   
late penalty is $25.00 for    
the first month and $5.00 
each succeeding month of 
delinquency.

 	 Avoid postage fees; pay 
online 24 hours a day by 
e-check, credit or debit card. 
It’s easy, fast and secure: 
azdot.gov/aircraftregistration

 	 Did you know ADOT has a 
twitter page?  @ArizonaDOT 
is your fastest source of 
current road conditions due 
to accidents or weather.  
Head on over to twitter and 
give them a follow.

For changes contact the 
Aircraft Registration Unit 
602.712.6995 or email  
acreg@azdot.gov
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